
From: Scott Hall
To: Neal Hall
Cc: Joe Miller; Taylor Snelick
Subject: ARAP - 19.171; BCCX WWTP Expansion; SBC 142/013-01-2013-06; CTI N16003
Date: Thursday, March 26, 2020 9:27:45 AM

Taylor:
 
Can you please send Neal Hall an updated Notice of Coverage for the GP he’s requesting be
extended another year. Just change the expiration date to 4/6/21 and send it to him and update it in
Water Log please.
Thanks
Scott
 
From: Neal Hall [mailto:nhall@ctiengr.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2020 9:16 AM
To: Scott Hall
Cc: Joe Miller; Brian Canada
Subject: [EXTERNAL] ARAP - 19.171; BCCX WWTP Expansion; SBC 142/013-01-2013-06; CTI N16003
 
Mr. Hall,

 
Please refer to the attached extension request for the ARAP Permits for the subject project.
Thank you for your assistance in this matter.
--
Neal Hall, PE
CTI Engineers, Inc.
3354 Perimeter Hill Drive, Suite 140
Nashville, TN 37211
(615)834-8300 (Office)
(615)969-0537 (Mobile)
 

www.ctiengr.com
This message, including any attachments to it, is confidential and is intended for exclusive use by the addressee(s)
identified above. If you have received this communication in error, please permanently dispose of it and kindly
notify the sender.
The views or opinions expressed in this message are those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of CTI. As with all e-mail, you should
check this message and any attachments for viruses.
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